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From: California Clearinghouse
To: Fregoso, Esperanza R; Smith, Kristen; Weiss, Michael; Vitela, Yesica J; Baker, Karen
Cc: Kyle Cook
Subject: Congratulations, Mini Grant Recipient! [CA Clearinghouse]
Date: Tuesday, May 20, 2025 4:01:36 PM

Hello Humboldt/NorCAP,

Congratulations!!!

Your program's proposal has been selected to receive one of the May 2025 round of Mini
Grants provided through the California Clearinghouse.

We are so excited to see how this mini grant impacts your program, participants, and
community.

You can fill out and submit a report on your Mini Grant at this link. The form is only one page
and shouldn't take too long to complete. If you feel compelled to go into greater detail please
feel free to do so.

If you could submit the report when you feel the life of the Mini Grant has run its course, we
would be thrilled to see the wonderful things you've been able to accomplish as well as keep a
record of them for programs in the future to be inspired by your amazing work and ideas!

Please do not hesitate to reach out if you have any questions and again Congratulations!

Best,

-- 
The Clearinghouse Team - Kyle, Kira, Allie, & Sarah
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